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                         The Women’s Club is always accepting new members! 

                                                   Please join us!                                      

                                   

                                    

                                                          Click here to print the Membership Form 

 

        CHARITY & COMMUNITY PROGRAMS 

 

• Pop Tab Collection (Ongoing) 

We have been collecting pop tabs from soda and beer cans on behalf of 

Ronald McDonald House. 

 Lower mailbox, Fran LaPointe at 4 Ravenslake Road -or- 

 Ronald McDonald House box on table across from billiards room 

                       Click to print flyer. 

 

 

 

https://stonebridgewomensclub.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/membership-flyer-2023-2024pdf.pdf
https://stonebridgewomensclub.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Pop-tabs-flyer.pdf


        
 February  1, 2024                         Issue No: 021                           Page 2 of 6    

       

     CHARITY & COMMUNITY PROGRAMS – (Cont’d) 

 

• Winter Accessories Drive for RISE (Ongoing) 

The Winter Accessories drive is taking place from December 4 through 

February 16.  Bins are set up in the Clubhouse catering Kitchen. 

Click Here to Print Flyer  

 

       PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES  

Please note that there is NO Bingo in February. 

March 7th is the next Bingo!! 
  

        Bingo  - Doors open at 6:30.  Bingo starts at 7:00  

 Future bingo dates to be announced!!!        

 
      

  Guests are welcome! Join the fun!  

Help is needed. Your commitment could be one evening only! 

Contact Helyn Sloan to choose your date: Helynjs@aol.com 

 

  Jan 21, 2024 Women’s Club Holiday Brunch  (Completed)  

Our members enjoyed delicious food and company and our 

annual Sunday Brunch! 

 

 

 

 

  

https://stonebridgewomensclub.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/SWC-Womter-Accessories-Collection-pdf-11-5-23.pdf
mailto:Helynjs@aol.com
https://freepngimg.com/png/41333-winter-gloves-picture-free-download-png-hd
https://freepngimg.com/png/41333-winter-gloves-picture-free-download-png-hd
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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      PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES – (Cont’d)   

  

 

 

              Feb 15, 2024  

• Birthday Bash! – We all deserve to celebrate our birthdays! Gift Exchange, DJ 

and more!!! Sign up to join in the fun!! 
    Click to print flyer 

 

 

                                                
              Mar 21, 2024 

•  Women in History Month – Julia Child Returns and Stonebridge!! Top  

Baker Contest!!! More Info to come!! 
 

            April 18, 2024 

•  Thank You – Volunteer Recognition – More Info to come!! 

 

May 16, 2024 

•  Magic In May – More Info to come!! 
 

               June – To Be Announced 

 

 

 

 

           Look for Additional events in the upcoming Newsletters!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://stonebridgewomensclub.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/SWC-Birthday-Bash-pdf-1-14-24.pdf
https://www.pngall.com/bakery-png/download/62451
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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 VOLUNTEERISM  

• Ronald McDonald House Cooking (Ongoing) 

Pat Marino will send out the new Ronald McDonald House Caring 
Cooks calendar when it is available.  If anyone or any club is 
interested in cooking (including men), please contact Pat Marino at 
718-810-1191 or 609-655-7604 or email her at 
pdefeo917@yahoo.com to get involved. Ronald McDonald House 
is a haven for families with sick children being treated in the hospital.  
They can have dinner in a family atmosphere and sleep there as 
long as necessary.  All restrictions have been lifted and no masks 
are required. 

 

• TAP Program  

TAP (Transitioning  Adult Program) for Monroe High School special ability 

17-21 year olds continues with dedicated Women’s Club volunteers.  We 

give these students a job-related session to help them continue their 

experience with possible work activities. This program is going well!   If 

you’re interested in volunteering with the Women’s Club in this program, 

please email Raquel DeMillio at Cantergmom@aol.com 

 

• Brenda Belgard Memorial Scholarship 

Once again, we are proud to set up scholarships to deserving high school 

seniors in honor of a past president, Brenda Belgard. As in past years, with 

permission, we will announce and publish the winning essays in June. 

 

 FUNDRAISING/CHARITABLE CAMPAIGNS AND DIRECT DONATIONS 

 

The Women’s Club fulfills the charitable tenet of its mission through a 

myriad of philanthropic and humanitarian endeavors.  Since 2017, our 

Fundraising/Charitable Campaigns have generated contributions in the 

amount of $262,212, and our direct donations have totaled $14,394.  Our 

selfless efforts have made a significant difference in the lives of others! 

           

      

    

 

mailto:Cantergmom@aol.com
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   MEMBERSHIP 

 

         Reported on January 11, 2024 Board Meeting:  

 

Membership, Current Year:  457 

 

          Membership registration forms are in the Clubhouse and can be accessed  

on Page 1 of this newsletter. 

 

OTHER NEWS         
 

The Women's Club Leadership Team seeks another enthusiastic woman to join our 
team.  This is a position needed to record the discussions from the once monthly 
Leadership Team meetings so we all are on the same page.  We meet as a team on 
the second Thursday of each month, at 9 am, for about 1-1/2 to 2 hours.  The 
responsibilities of this position are listed below: 

Use the provided agenda to fill in the discussions, major points and decisions from the 
Team meeting as you record and then type out the minutes. 

Email minutes to the facilitator for any possible points missed, then email to 
Leadership Team members. 

Put a copy of the agenda, minutes, provided Treasurer’s report, and any provided 
handouts into the cabinet binder in the Clubhouse Women's Club closet. 

If you would like to help out this vibrant organization, please contact Raquel DeMillio 
at Cantergmom@aol.com or 718-347-0467 with your interest and/or 
questions.  Mentoring will be provided.  Looking forward to hearing from you, thank 
you. 
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• HELP WANTED   GET INVOLVED! IT’S FUN! 

o Bingo -  Helynjs@aol.com 

o Ronald McDonald House - pdefeo917@yahoo.com 

 

• Make sure you continue to check out the Stonebridge Exchange: 

Every issue contains a feature article that Spotlights an aspect of our 

amazing Club. We are sure you will be interested in all we do!   

 

• Please continue to access our website at:  

www.stonebridgewomensclub.com for everything you need to know 

about what’s going on with our club. Click on the gallery tab… you might 

see yourself!! 

 

• Remember to check the lobby carousel for flyers on our events.   

  

  
 

 

mailto:Helynjs@aol.com
mailto:pdefeo917@yahoo.com

